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                                                                                                 26th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

For Christmas this year, the children have designed some wonderful Christmas cards. 

We have sent them off to be printed and you should have a sample of your child’s 

design along with this letter. The cards are available to purchase should you wish to 

have some to send to friends and family. You should also find an order form with the 

sample card. Please note that tea towels take longer to arrive.  

Please return your order form by Wednesday 1st December along with payment. 

Cheques should be made payable to Eastbrook Primary Academy.  

Thank you for your support,  

Mr Pawson 

Art co-ordinator  
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